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 NOTICE 

  It is for the information of the concerned Candidates who have been 

shortlisted for Computer Proficiency test for the post of Clerks in the 

Subordinate Courts of Punjab against the advertisement No. 

22C/SSSC/PB/2017 which is going to be held on 27th and 28th January 2018 

that if any candidate who is to appear in any other examination on the 

above said dates can send their requests along with copy of their admit 

card of that examination at infosssc.highcourt@gmail.com within three 

days i.e. till 09.01.2018 upto 04:00 PM for interchanging their date of 

examination from 27.01.2018 to 28.01.2018 or vice versa. No request for 

interchanging the date will be entertained after 09.01.2018.  

  It is for the further information of the Candidates that date of 

examination i.e. 27.01.2018 and 28.01.2018 will not be changed in any 

circumstances except interchanging of dates as mentioned above. 

  Sd/- 

Member Secretary  
S.S.S.C. 

 

 


